
From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
To: "Ben J. Arguijo"; rpair@blm.gov
Cc: Camille J. Bryant; Jeff Dann
Subject: RE: Maljamar Station - Delineation Work Plan
Date: Tuesday, September 23, 2014 7:19:00 AM

RE: Plains Marketing, LP * Maljamar Station * E-25-18s-31e * Eddy County, NM
       NMOCD Tracking Number: 2RP-2504 * Facility Closure/Final Reclamation
 
Ben,
 
Your proposal for delineation of the above referenced site is approved. Deeper delineation than the
 proposed 15’ (or hard caliche layer) may be required based on analytical data.
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
 investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
 human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
 responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws  and/or regulations.
 
If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact me.
 
Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2
811 S. First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
O: 575-748-1283 X108
C: 575-626-0857
F: 575-748-9720
 
 
From: Ben J. Arguijo [mailto:bjarguijo@basinenv.com] 
Sent: Monday, September 22, 2014 4:59 PM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; rpair@blm.gov
Cc: Camille J. Bryant; Jeff Dann
Subject: Maljamar Station - Delineation Work Plan
 
Mr. Bratcher & Mr. Pair,

Basin Environmental, on behalf of Plains, is pleased to submit the attached Delineation Work
 Plan for Plains' former Maljamar Station in Eddy County. Basin is prepared to begin
 delineation activities upon your review and approval.

If you should have any questions, comments, or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me
 by telephone or email.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Respectfully,
Ben J. Arguijo
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Ben J. Arguijo
Project Manager
Basin Environmental
3100 Plains Hwy.
P.O. Box 301
Lovington, NM  88260
p:(575)396-2378 m:(806)549-9597
f:(575)396-1429
bjarguijo@basinenv.com
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